
 

This special memorial athlete assistance fund has been set-up by the parents 
of Chelsea Parker. A very special young lady who loved the game of Softball 

with a passion and who left this life much too soon. 

 
Ray and Michelle Parker along with Top Gun Sports would like to help young ladies 
who want to play softball and are unable to participate due to registration fees or 
team dues or for whatever reason. The assistance fund is set up for young ladies 
with the passion for playing the game of softball and who for whatever reason 

cannot afford to do so. This could be for a number of different reasons. 

CLICK HERE to Read Chelsea's Story 

CLICK HERE to apply for assistance from the fund 

CLICK HERE if you are a Business and would like to 
donate to this very important fund 

 

http://playtopgunsports.com/CustomPageInfo/Chelsea%20Softball%20Story.pdf
http://playtopgunsports.com/CustomPageInfo/2015%20Chelsea%20Parker%20Athlete%20Assistance%20Fund%20Application.pdf
http://playtopgunsports.com/CustomPageInfo/2015%20Chelsea%20Parker%20Athlete%20Assistance%20Fund%20Business%20Donations.pdf

